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CONGRESS OF THE UNITED STATES
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
OFFICE OF THE MAJORITY LEADER

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20515

JIM WRIGHT
TEXAS

June 1, 1985

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
Founder

American GI Forum

Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Am most pleased to learn of your recovery from recent
surgery. That was very good news. Our community ,and our
thousands of veterans are indeed fortunate to have someone
such as yourself looking out for their interests.

Your being presented with the Medal of Freedom by
the President is ample evidence that there are many, many
others who feel as supportive of your good works as do I
and I am very pleased that the nation has honored you with
this tribute to your leadership of the American GI Forum of
United States of America.

Congratulations on the Forum's 37th successful year
and please give my good wishes to all who are attending your
Founder's Banquet.

Best personal regards.

Sincerely,
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